From: Colin Gray

Sent: Monday, September 11, 2023 9:33 PM

To: Claire Ricker

Subject: Supporting ARB Proposal

I attended the ARB meeting in Arlington Town Hall, and was impressed by the proposal.

Could you send me resources on how I might get involved in supporting the proposal, or forward me to someone who might be able to? We moved here somewhat recently, so I'm not fully familiar with the local groups or Town Meeting schedule / procedures.

Thank you for all the work you do,

Colin Gray 70 Egerton Rd, Arlington